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pupils visited TIIAME
Within the framework of cooperation between the department "Mechanization of Agriculture" and
secondary school № 64 under the department of public education Urtachirchik district of Tashkent region
on March 19 after the January and March visits, the faculty of the institute visited our institute. During the
visit, students learned about the existing departments at the Institute and their activities, the directions of
undergraduate education.

Readers received detailed answers to all their questions. The readers came back with a lot of impressions.
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